
August 28, 2025 

      Stuart Tom & Members of the 

      ICC Nomina ng Commi ee 

      Dear Chairman Tom and ICC Nomina ng Commi ee, 

It is my honor to write this le er of support for James Brooker’s candidacy for  

The ICC Board of Directors at Large Posi on. James is an amazing man and has 

been a great BOAG President. He is the most dedicated person to ICC Building 

codes that I know. He is always volunteering and promo ng the ICC mission.  

I believe you will be truly blessed to have James as your ICC Director at Large. 

Best Regards, 

Tracy Jarvis 
Building Development Director
City of Villa Rica Georgia 


